## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Petersburg WAVE < director@petersburgwave.org >

Sent:

Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:32 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

WAVE Prevention Programming Survey 2021

View this email in your browser



Help guide us in the right direction

WAVE and PMC are gathering community input on some of the prevention programs and services they should consider moving forward with. They are asking for you to complete a survey by August 31st. To take the survey, visit <a href="https://psgwave.org/survey">https://psgwave.org/survey</a>. At the end of the survey you will have the option to fill out an entry form to be entered for a chance to win one of two \$250 gift certificates donated by Hammer & Wikan and Petro Marine. WAVE and PMC sends thanks to the community for their partnership and participation. If you have questions, please contact Amanda at 907-772-9283.

https://psgwave.org/survey







Copyright © 2021 Petersburg WAVE, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a supporter of W.A.V.E.

## Our mailing address is:

Petersburg WAVE
PO Box 415
102 S 2nd St, Suite A
Petersburg, AK 99833

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

